(s:wosnif)o Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

Rocky Flat Gravel Pit Update

2 messages

Susan Goemmer <butteranch185@gmail.com> Mon, Ju
To: "Gibson - DNR, Amber" <amber.gibson@state.co.us>, Lukas Dearmin <ru38ru@gmail.com>

Good morning Amber,

| just wanted to update you on the Rocky Flat Gravel Pit. Since we last talked | still have not made contact with the county about a weed mitigation plan. The gravel pit has been grazed by the

inches. We are in a drought and the cattle even ate the weeds. There is no standing water in the pit. | will attach photos of the markers and the gravel pit after grazing taken at 9:13 am on Jul

be moving the cows of the gravel pit in the next week or so. The mitigation of the weeds will have to wait until the vegetation grows back in a few months. Please call me at 720-209-3838 if w

anything else or if we need to file anymore extensions. Thank you Lukas Dearmin
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Sent from Mail for Windows

Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us> Mon, Jul 1, 2024 at 1:00 PM
To: Susan Goemmer <butteranch185@gmail.com>

Good morning,

Thanks for sending this my way. | will mark that the boundaries have been marked and consider that portion of the inspection problems abated. Because it will be a few months for the
weeds to be addressed, please request an extension and provide a time frame for which you think that problem can be addressed.

Thank you,

Amber M. Gibson
Environmental Protection Specialist |
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